January PAC Newsletter Beattie Elementary School 492 Mc Gill Road, Kamloops, V2C 1M3 250-374-0608 Principal Mr. Blair Lloyd

Join the Best PAC! Parent Advisory Council (PAC) is a great way to keep in touch with what is happening at your child's school. Any parent/guardian of a student at Beattie Elementary is considered a member of the Best PAC and welcome to all PAC meetings!

The first Wednesday of every month is when the PAC meetings are held and the confirmed date will be posted on the PAC board and on the Facebook Page. You can also email us at Beattie.elementarypac@gmail.com

You can also sign your name on the PAC Board which is at the school just outside the gym if you would like to volunteer for upcoming Events we may have! PAC will also be paying for babysitting at the School so you can bring your child/children and attend the PAC Meetings please notify Mr. Lloyd if you will be attending so he can make arrangements for the sitter to be there!

Beattie is having their first Pub Night! Monday February 26th at the Fox'N'Hounds. Tickets are \$15.00/per person. Dinner will be both BBQ Ribs & Rosemary Chicken with Caesar Salad. There will be 50/50 Cash Draws and Classroom Basket Raffles! Dinner served between 5pm & 8pm. Please drop by the office to purchase tickets or contact Candace Morrison for tickets to purchase and/or sell @ 778-220-9142.

Please note: tickets will only be sold directly to adults, please do not have your child come to the office to purchase the tickets.

Our first movie night will be February 8th Thursday and will be featuring Coco. Movie night will start at 5:30pm. Pizza and juice boxes admission by donation.

St. Patrick's Day dance on Thursday March 15th. Photo booth will be there \$3/per photo and admission is by donation.

Next PAC Meeting is February 5th.